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14/05/2024

MR Chris Perkins
28 Gardere AVE
Curl Curl NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0375 - Abbott Road NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I support the application for the cafe to be located in the South Curl CurlSurf Club.
The cafe will be an important asset for the community and beach goers. There are no other
permanent food services nearby and so is an important amenity for the area.
Being an active member of the Surf Club I understand the importance of the revenue from the
cafe helping fund the important activities of the Surf Club and help provide a safe environment
for all South Curl Curl beach goers.




